
OFFERING SCHEDULE FOR JUNE 2024 

June 2nd A.M. – Benevolence: Your contribution to Mountainview’s Benevolent Fund provides 
assistance for those in need in our church family and in our local community. These include basic needs 
such as food, clothing, housing and schooling. A church and community of our size has many varied 
needs within it. Please continue to support our ministry of Benevolence. 
 
June 9th A.M. – Shalom Manor & Gardens is a special Christian, non-profit long-term care home and 
retirement centre, serving seniors mostly of Dutch descent who belong to the community of Reformed 
faiths.  Limited government funding does not allow the services our seniors require that meet our 
expectations and standards.  Your gifts will enhance immediate resident care, programs, and debt load. 
 
June 16th A.M. – THRIVE (formerly Congregational Ministries):  Nine ministries are joining to equip 
and encourage our congregations more than ever before. Our new name is Thrive. In coming together, 
we hope to provide churches with one-stop access to support resources that are fully integrated, and 
responsive to the changing needs of local congregations. As we make this transition, we continue to 
support churches in the areas of faith formation, abuse prevention, disability inclusion, racial 
reconciliation and diversity, pastors and church support, chaplaincy, justice, and worship. Your prayers 
and continued financial support are critical, whether through Ministry Shares or individual donations. To 
keep up to date on all of our work, subscribe to the new Thrive monthly email. 
 
June 23rd A.M. – Indigenous Ministry (Canada): The Indigenous Ministry is made up of a national 
committee (Canadian Indigenous Ministry Committee), three Urban Indigenous Ministries, and a Justice 
and Reconciliation Mobilizer, each using their strengths to support healing and reconciliation between 
Indigenous peoples and non-Indigenous people in Canada. It is rooted in a recognition of our Creator’s 
love for all creation and in the understanding that we all have gifts to offer one another. 
 
June 30th A.M. – Smithville Christian High School is providing an authentically Christian education 
to teens from all over central Niagara.  Smithville Christian High graduates are serving God and bringing 
shalom all over the world. Your gift will be used to keep tuition in check so that many families can have 
access to the exciting programs that enable our students to thrive. Thank-you for your part in keeping 
Christian education affordable at all levels. 
 

https://www.crcna.org/FaithFormation
https://www.crcna.org/SafeChurch
https://www.crcna.org/disability
https://www.crcna.org/race
https://www.crcna.org/race
https://www.crcna.org/diversity
https://www.crcna.org/pcr
https://www.crcna.org/chaplaincy
https://www.crcna.org/SocialJustice
https://www.crcna.org/worship
https://www.crcna.org/thrive/donate
https://crcna.us1.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=5d0a468ccba985c5b0985464e&amp;id=29e9f30f7d
https://www.crcna.org/indigenous

